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Each week we celebrate children’s
achievements outside of school in

our Celebration Assembly. We
love hearing about all the activities

the children do.

EAST HARPTREE NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 20TH JUNE

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 
and Head Teacher’s Award winners. 



Ready, Respectful, Safe

Our School Value ‘Respect’
A big congratulations to the children this week for embodying the school values of  being ready

respectful and safety. They have all demonstrated kindness, good manners, and have
consistently shown respect to their peers and teachers. Today, they celebrated with some

deliciously cold ice cream and a visit from Indie, the school dog!

Today we also celebrated Rosie for
always listening to her friends and being a

friend to all no matter what!

Faye from Foxes has demonstrated
tremendous respect for school property.

Sevi, consistently shows such politeness
to both his friends and teachers and

always displays impeccable manners.

Genevieve,created a beautiful poem
about friendship for her friend, which

reflects such kindness.



Play in a Day

Wow! What an incredible performance by Otters, who managed to create a play in
just one day! Every child had the chance to take on a speaking role using

improvisation, either as a character or a narrator. They were all engaged, utilising
creative theatre techniques. They showcased fantastic teamwork, confidence, and
determination. You all did an outstanding job performing to parents and the rest of

the school. 



Summer Production
Wizard of Oz

Parents of  children in Squirrel and Otter classes are warmly invited to join us for our Key Stage 2
summer production of  'The Wizard of  Oz'. We will be holding two performances on Wednesday 16th

July at 10am and 6pm in the Village Hall. (Children from Preschool and Key Stage 1 will be
watching the morning performance, so if  at all possible please do not bring them again to the 6pm

performance to make space for other parents to watch.) Closer to the event, the teachers will
provide more detailed instructions on when to drop off  and collect children for the 6pm

performance.

 We look forward to seeing you there!

Attention!

the Sun Run will now
start at 6pm - meeting at

the playing field from
5.30pm on 27 June.



ESSENTIAL DATES

Tuesday 24  June – Year 1 Bib Tails event (PE Kit required)th

Friday 27  June – PTA Mufti Day – bring a bottle for the feteth

Wednesday 2  July - KS2 Mobile library visitnd

Saturday 12  July 2-5pm East Harptree Village fete (Playing Field)th

Wednesday 16  July – KS1 Mobile library visitth

Tuesday 22  July Year 6 Leavers Service 9.30amnd

Tuesday 22  July End of Termnd

Tuesday 22  July – end of term 6. PTA picnic at the park 3.30pm onward (Bring your
own!)

nd


